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COVID 19 

Due to the ongoing COVID19 Pandemic, many aspects of the events will have changed to comply 
with Motorsport UK / Local Government Regulations, it is essential that competitors and their crew 
follow all the protocols set out by the clubs, failure to do so may be penalised as per Article 6.1 

6.1 Should any car be found to be ineligible for the class entered on any Championship event, or if 
any competitor is excluded from the Championship or a Championship event for fraudulent or un-
sportsmanlike behaviour, or bringing the sport into disrepute, all points scored by both crew members 
to date may be forfeited. Additionally, any registered competitor who brings the sport into disrepute 
through the un-authorised use of private and/or Forest Service lands will result in the forfeiture of any 
points awarded (to-date) and the annulment of their registration for this championship. 
 

ELIGIBILITY 

As per Article 5.15 The onus is on every competitor to ensure that they are entered each 
championship event in the correct class. 
 

With the self declaration and only a small percentage of cars to be physically scrutineered on the day, 
it is essential you are in the correct class, if you are unsure please speak to either the Championship 
Eligibility Scrutineer or the Event Scrutineers and if required contact the Competition Secretary and 
have your class amended before the event starts. Random eligibility checks may take place 
throughout the event. 

As per Article 5.8 All cars must comply with the current Motorsport UK vehicle regulations (including 
the requirement for all vehicles to produce a logbook) appropriate to the individual event entered. 
 

To assist with the random eligibility checks we recommend that vehicle logbooks / vehicle passports 
are carried within the competition car at all times so they are available when requested. 


